
¶ Our series Discovering Christ in Prayer continues. We have 

over 50 participants who are meeting each Monday evening. 

¶ We will be hosting a Thanksgiving luncheon for those who for 

what ever reason will not be gathering with others.  You can 

attend and bring a dish, attend and not bring a dish or drop 

 off some of your familyõs bounty to share with others. 

 More information on the parish website. 

 

   Formedð please check out  

   FORMED.org for the best of Catholic 

   media all in one place. 

The Beacon 
St. Anthony of Padua Parish    

  A Community of Christõs Disciples 

             A Beacon of Hope to Our World 

St. Anthony Parish Commissions 
 The seven St. Anthony Parish Commissions are a most important aspect of parish life.  
The commissions are comprised of lay people, members of our parish who seek to better our 
faith community. They hope by their involvement to assure that St. Anthonyõs is now and will 
continue to be a place that people find support, acceptance and community.  

October 2018 

Youth and Family Commission  
To invite children and families to grow in their love 

for Christ, and develop a commitment to Mass, 
prayer, service, and fellowship. 

St. Anthony of Padua Parish  259 Forest Ave.  Ambler, PA 19002   215-646-4742       www.saintanthonyparish.org 

Evangelization & Adult Faith Formation 

Commission 
To provide occasions for adults, parents and extended 

family to gather, grow spiritually, and share their faith and 

deepen their bonds as part of the St. Anthony Parish Family. 

- The first middle school dance was held in October.  The new online 
check in system was a success.  The next dance will be on Friday, 
November 9th. 
 

- Saint Anthony athletes are wrapping up the volleyball and cross 
country seasons.  Basketball registration is in process with the season 
scheduled to start in November.  This year, basketball clinics for 
boys and girls are being held and gym time is reserved weekly for 
players to sharpen their skils. 
 

- StAY middle and high schoolers visited Artman to provide mani-
cures for the residents.  Everyone involved had a special morning 
(picture attached).  We will be visiting Artman again on November 
10th to work on a fall craft with the residents. 
 

- Planning for the Christmas Stocking Stuffer Service Project to bene-
fit Covenant House in Philadelphia has begun.  StAY, CFF classes, the 
Preschool and Childcare Center and the entire parish will be in-
volved in this project.  Middle and high schoolers will also be visiting 
area nursing homes for our Second Annual Christmas Tour which is in 
the planning stages.  Details for both events will be available in the 
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- Planning for the Christmas Stocking Stuffer Service Project to bene-
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Parish Events and Hospitality  
Suggest, plan and implement social activities that will foster 

community and participation in St. Anthony parish. Provide 

hospitality for parish events and the other commissions.  



Stewardship & Advancement Commission  
To help form gospel attitudes toward the stewardship of time, 
treasure and talent in the lives of our parishioners. As wise 
stewards of our resources, we intend to draw on the rich 
Catholic heritage of giving as well as to use contemporary 
means to spread the message of Jesus Christ. 

Buildings and Grounds Commission  
To help us maintain a well-ordered, safe, clean and aesthetically 

pleasing campus through dedicated facility management and 
maintenance while being financially responsible. 

Liturgy & Worship Commission  
To strengthen commitment to Sunday worship and deepen the 

understanding and level of participation in the Eucharist. 

¶ Monsignor McHenry will be our staff representative this 
year. 

¶ Liturgy Questionnaire: Sample questions for the 
questionnaire relating to liturgy and worship were 
presented and discussed. There are techniques for 
creating effective questionnaires. Monsignor discussed 
these with the commission. At our next meeting, members 
will bring more questions that they think would be 
appropriate for the questionnaire.  

¶ Families will be invited to sing up to take up the gifts at 
mass. The commission will discuss how to implement and 
where to place sign-up sheets for those wanting to 
present gifts at the Offertory.  

¶ There will be a display of relics for veneration on the 
weekend of Nov. 3/4.  the relics of at least 30 saints 
reside at St. Anthonyõs. Commission members will assist 
during  

¶ The journey of our Pilgrim statue of Our Lady Continues. 
Please contact the parish center for details. 

 

A visit from St. Anthony 

Corporal Works of Mercy Commission 
The Corporal Works of Mercy are found in the teachings of 
Jesus and give us a model for how we should treat all others, 
as if they were Christ in disguise.  They "are charitable actions 
by which we help our neighbors in their bodily needsõ.  They 
respond to the basic needs of humanity as we journey togeth-
er through this life.  

¶  After further investigation we have realized that there are 
already provisions in place for the burial of unclaimed bod-
ies at the morgue in Montgomery County. We will not be 
pursuing that project. 

¶ We are working on cleaning up the cemetery records. Our 
cemetery is older than our parish which was founded in 
1886.  We also are working with the Building & Grounds 
Commission on the clean up October 20th. We will focus on 
the cemetery in preparation for the Feast of All Souls. 

¶ We will be taking over administration of the Casseroles for 
St. Johnõs Hospice and Aid for Friends programs. We are 
looking for a volunteer to monitor the clothing donations for 
St. Johnõs to assure that what we send is appropriate: new 
and gently used menõs clothing.  We also discussed an out-
reach to the recently widowed who have clothes that could 
help others.  

¶ We will host the Ministry of Consolation Mass on Friday No-
vember 2, the Feast of All Souls. A special invitation has 
been sent to those who have lost loved oneõs in the past year. 

¶ We will be sponsoring a project to provide drink to the 
thirsty by seeking funds to repair a well at the Immaculate 
Conception Parish in Husson, Jordan and build a cistern for 
the Latin Patriarchate of Amman.  

Commission members will be in the Narthex 
this weekend to sign you up for Egiving.   
Convenient, safe, secureð egiving benefits  
everyone.  You are freed from the hassle of  
remembering to bring your envelope. The parish 
receives a steady reliable source of income.  

A follow up conversation on the document 
Humanae Vitae will be hosted by Msgr. 
McHenry on October 30th @ 7:00 PM.  

http://www.usccb.org/bible/matthew/25:31
http://www.usccb.org/bible/matthew/25:31

